
FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL
As we prepare for a well-deserved long weekend we reflect on this week’s events in
the Junior School. 

Last Tuesday, we had the Kindergarten students perform their musical event 'Nursery Rhymes'.
This was then followed by Stage 1 and a musical about Noah's Ark and Joseph and his Multicolour
Coat, entitled 'Bible Stories' on Thursday. Both sets of students should be extremely proud of their
efforts and obvious hard work producing a work of such quality. 
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We have received such great feedback from these performances. If you would like to view any of
these performances, please go to www.tv.thac.online and enter the password 'hassalltv'. 

As we move towards the holidays, we also think of having some time off and I wanted to thank all
families for your support and encouragement of Thomas Hassall Anglican College students and
staff. We have made an excellent start to this year and we hope that we continue to build upon
the successes so far.  
 

Mr Luke Sale
Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School
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